
Year 1 - Week Beginning 22.04.2024 

RE  

   
 

This week the children will hear the story of The Road to 

Emmaus.  Wen Jesus appeared to two of his disciples whilst they 

were on a journey.  At first, they did not recognise Jesus – but 

when they did they hurried home to inform their friends that 

Jesus really was alive. 

 

 

Hear the story of St George  

English    

 
We’re Roaming in the Rainforest by Laurie Krebs 

 

This week we will look at non-chronological reports include 

heading, subheadings, paragraphs, pictures with labels and 

a fact box.)  The children will write their own report based 

on one of the animals from our class book 

 This week’s challenge words are words taken from Year 1’s 

common exception word list. today said says are 

Maths     

 
 

This week we will continue counting forwards in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. 

The children will be encouraged to look for patterns in counting 

this way on a number square. 

We will make equal groups and look at ways we can count them. 

Number formation and writing our numbers as words. 

Science 

 
 

This week we will look at the structure of plants and will 

draw and label them. 

We will also think about what plants need to grow 

successfully. 

Geography 
 

 
This week the children will look at continents of the world and 

the continent we are in. The children will share a map of the 

world and as a class name the continents. We will recap on the 

town and country we live in.  Children can bring in any postcards 

from home showing a variety of countries from around our world. 

PE 

 
Our PE days are on Wednesday and Thursday 

The children are allowed to wear their PE kits in school on 

these days.  

On Wednesday with Mr Helsby the children will take part 

in a variety of team games. 

On Thursday we will work within a team with Mrs Wall 

Please can your child wear shorts on this day. 

Art/DT 

 
This week we will identify and name a variety of fruit and discuss 

how they are grown. 

We will share some examples of fruit looking at the texture and 

smell.  We will cut the fruit open to examine what is inside – 

flesh, seeds, stones etc 

PSHE/RSE 

                            
 

Earth Day is on Monday 22nd of April. 

This week the children will be encouraged to think of ways 

we can look after our planet and why it is so important to 

look after our planet for future generations. 



 


